Kind regards
Chanel Anderson

From: Barrett Daliah

Sent: 06 March 2017 16:33

To: Anderson Chanel

Subject: Fwd: Re: Hanoi Pho Cafe Restaurant - 1 Grand Parade N413x

Please send on to Felicity
Documentatjon from applicant,

Sent from Divide managed by MobileIron

---------- Forwarded Message ------....

From: Nilgun Canver N>

Date: 6 Mar 2017 16:27:51

Subject: Re: Hanoj Pho Cafe Restaurant - 1 Grand Parade N413X

To: Barrett Daliah <Daligh.B rett@haringey. ov.uk>

Dear Daliah,

Hanoi Pho Cafe/Restaurant situated at 1 Grand Parade N4 became Operational on 15 December 201 5. The
business is owned by Ms. Kim Le,

- In order to eradicate odor nuisance, since September 201 6, Ms. Le amended the meny twice removing the
cooking element of jt. The premises began to Operate as a Cafe. Since than, no cooking is made in the
premises. In addition, out of Tespect and due regard to the residents above, M. Le invested a large amount
of money and got the RVH 1200 Recirculation Extraction Hood System installed to 8uarantee the ful]
eradication,

All above improvements were made in close dialogue and with full co-operation of the Council,

I would like to confirm that in the owner's dealings with the Council since September 201 6, noise has
ever been an issye brought to her attention,



- As it comes to planning, I trust it is not a licensing matter but I would like to mention that I am in liaison
with a planning officer.

Ms. Le is a responsible trader and pays due regard to residents. That's why she closes the business at 1 1pm;

changed the menu twice operating as a Cafe and made a large investment to the business. Hanoi Pho is very
much welcomed in Green Lanes providing a much desired variety to Cafe and Restaurants available on this

vibrant road. Kim is well accepted by other traders and residents of the Harringay neighbourhood.

Ms Le is very sorry that January - August 2016 period caused some nuisance to the residents who live
above. She is willing to have a dialogue with the residents to discuss all the improvements and to hear their

issues directly from them. She would like to invite them to the Cafe even before the hearing date of 16
Marech to listen to them and discuss the improvements.

I would also confirm that I am Ms. Le's representative and She will be in attendance on 16 March too.
I hope this is helpful.

Kind regards,

Nilgun

Sent from my iPad

Ms. Nilgun Canver
The Agent for Ms. Kim Le

Business Consultant

NC Consultancy
Public and European Affairs, Lobbying, Media and Public Relations, Project Management, Business

Support, Stakeholder and Community Engagement
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On 21 Feb 2017, at 15:19, Barrett Daliah <Da1iah.Barrett@garingey.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi Nilgun

Please see below.
Regards
Daliah

Sent: 19 February 2017 19:14

To: Licensing
Subject: Hanoi Pho Cafe Restaurant - 1 Grand Parade N411X
Dear Sir/Madam

We wish to make representation about the alcohol license for the above premises.
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Therefore we don't believe that they should be granted the privilege of an alcohol] license
until all the above has bee addressed, '

We wold also like to note that the application is for Hanoi Pho Cafe Restaurant. Currently
Hanoi Pho has temporary license for restaurant use. This license expires on 12 March at
which time the Premises must revert to Al usage.
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